

September 8, 2016

Corey E. Mohn CAPS Network 7501 W 149th Terrace Overland Park, KS 66223

Dear Mr. Mohn:

At The University of Kansas Medical Center, we fully endorse and embrace the CAPS Network for all their work and efforts and for connecting our University, students, and programs with their Network. We have been fully committed to supporting the efforts of this Network and appreciate the collaboration that we have begun to better serve students seeking an education in the medical profession.

The discussion and programs that we have collaborated on have helped students create an education path to our campus. Our goal is to help students pipe line and guide the CAPS Network students thru their educational journey with KUMC as a destination location.

The State of Kansas has asked KUMC to lead the way in providing health care to the people of Kansas. In order to better serve our community, we need to educate the best and the brightest students and prepare them in meeting the rigors and challenges that a health care profession education demands. The CAPS Network students have been well prepared for this educational challenge.

We look forward to continuing our partnership and creating new avenues to pipe line CAPS students to our campus. With that goal in mind, we strongly support and endorse the CAPS Network for their outstanding efforts in preparation of students for the academic rigors and future employment of the students we serve. We look forward to continuing our support and relationship with the CAPS network. We truly appreciate Mr. Corey Mohn and his team for their tireless efforts in making the CAPS Network in Blue Valley a tremendous success. We anxiously await applications from graduates of the Blue Valley CAPS Network program.

Sincerely.

Vince Leffredo, Ed.D.

Vice Chancellor of Student Services

The University of Kansas Medical Center